
Submitter: Jeff Roger 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB3390 

I strongly oppose this bill. Your bill will put many of the state's citizens out of work. 

This bill will make most flies that are sold for fly fishing illegal in the state. This will 

close fly shops, fishing outfitters, guides, and any tourism to the state for the purpose 

of enjoying this sport. This bill has not been thought out and anyone who supports it 

is showing their lack of empathy towards the thousands of people that this bill will 

detrimentally affect. 


